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February 19, 2021

To: All Responding Bidders
Oceanside Vertical Express
Hood Aircraft, LLC
From: Bruce L. Holden, Finance Director/Comptroller

Subject: Notice of Award: ITB 2021-01 Surplus Equipment — Bell 206B
The board of commissioners of the Florida Keys Mosquito Control District, at their regular meeting held
February 16", 2021, made the following directive:
At the Director’s Discretion, Florida Keys Mosquito Control District staff will pursue other
sales options for Property # 1312 & 2237, in order to obtain an amount closer to the actual
value of the aircraft engines and parts.
Thank you for your interest in conducting business with the Florida Keys Mosquito Control District. Should

you have any questions, please contact me at 305-292-7190.

Sincerely,

A roldun

Bruce Holden
Finance Director/Comptroller

“THE FABULOUS FLORIDA KEYS”



